
Bristol Warren Education Association Representative Council Meeting
www.bweari.org

February 8, 2022
A meeting was held via Zoom beginning at 4:33pm. A quorum was established.

I. Attendance: J. Saarinen, S. Stringer, B. Chidester, L. Berard, D. Achilli, V. Guthlein, J.
LaFazia, K. D’Angelo, S. Correia, K. Tompkinson, K. Pereira, T. DelSanto, M. Camara,
C. Dutra, J. McDonald, N. Mello, B. Leger, C. Booth, E. Letourneau, S. Pedro

II. Additions to Agenda
A. New Business

1. Elementary PD Day -  Discussion
B. January minutes were approved as presented

III. New Business
A. Meeting with Superintendent

1. Discussion included air filtration systems, capital building issues, and
Connections programs

B. RIDE Secondary Regulations
1. Rep council members should read through the proposals
2. Discussion about attending public comment meetings

C. Elementary PD Day
1. Discussion included:

a) Role of head teachers
b) CPT language
c) PLUs available
d) Changing schedules

2. Discussion about PD Committee
IV. Old Business

A. Negotiations Update
1. School Committee will vote to ratify the contract during the February 14

meeting.  Teachers should attend via Zoom.
2. BWEA leadership was told raises and stipends would be included in the

February 18 paycheck
3. BWEA leadership will ask about new step levels chart availability

B. Wear Red Campaign
1. Discussion about November 2022 school committee election
2. Discussion about having a t-shirt from NEARI

V. Building Issues
A. Colt/Andrews - nothing to report
B. Guiteras - building repairs needed
C. Hugh Cole - building repairs needed, behavioral concerns
D. Rockwell - general maintenance issues, heating issues
E. Kickemuit Middle School - nothing to report
F. Mt. Hope High School - nothing to report

VI. Officer Reports
A. Co-Presidents - report from Executive Committee Meeting

1. Larry Purtill is retiring 12/31/22 with Val Lawson as interim president
2. Bob Walsh is retiring 8/1/22
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3. March Delegates Assembly will be held virtually with the hope the May

meeting will be in person.
4. Discussion about RIDE’s opinion of mask wearing
5. Check emails for NEARI PD opportunities

B. Vice-President - nothing to report
C. Treasurer asks building reps to send him information about changes in personnel

1. 1099 tax forms were sent
2. Review W2 information

D. Secretary - nothing to report
E. High School Grievance Chair - nothing to report
F. Middle Level Grievance Chair - nothing to report
G. Elementary Level Grievance Chair - nothing to report

Meeting adjourned 5:57pm
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